
We would like to express our support for your bill, HB 3150 which is for the use of Incubation boxes for Salmonids . Also referred to 
as( hatch boxes) be declared an emergency and make this bill effective by July 1, 2021 while doing so allowing there to be sufficient 
state dollars to operate this effectively. 

     Salmonids are crucial to our local waterways . Giving more Angler opportunities, supporting local businesses surrounding the 
waterway, motels, tackle shops, Fishing Guides, etc
 We our in full support of this bill as we know how crucial once again abundant Salmon returns are to the area of Southern Oregon . 
Many towns are dependent on a return each year of Salmonids to support there livelihoods and boost the local economy. Not only 
but to provide food and everlasting memories of sharing the sport of fishing with there friends and family .


